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October 14, 2020  
 
Dear Rideau Intermediate Parents and Guardians, 
 
It is our pleasure to welcome you back from the Thanksgiving long weekend.  We hope it 
was a restful and joyful time for you and your family. 
 
As we have now settled students into daily learning routines, we want to provide you with 
information about student evaluations and when reports will be sent home over the course 
of the 2020-2021 school year.  
 
Student in Grades 1 to 8 
Progress reports for students in Grades 1-8 will be sent home with students attending 
school in-person on November 11 and mailed home to all remote-learning students on or 
close to that date. 
 
At any point, should you have questions or concerns regarding your child’s progress, please 
connect with your classroom teacher. We encourage our staff to have open and ongoing 
communications with parents/guardians.  
 
We want to thank our students and parents/guardians for their outstanding efforts to adapt 
to the new routines of enhanced hygiene practices at our schools, participating in daily 
health screening, and your overall support as we continue to navigate what it means to 
operate schools during a global pandemic.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Brent Brown 
Rideau DHS/Rideau Intermediate School  
613 359 5391 
 
 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/

